
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LPA/ENE  

 

 

November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

School Leavers Hoodies 

 

We are offering Year 11 pupils the opportunity to purchase a grey school leavers hoodie. The hoodie will include the 

surnames of all of the pupils in Year 11 on the back, in a purple font, in the form of a number 22, together with the 

school logo on the front.  

 

They will be available to order from Friday 19 November 2021 until Wednesday 15 December 2021 at 12pm. Each 

hoodie will cost £24. To place your order please visit https:www.parentmail.co.uk and go to the form section and 

complete the form named ‘Year 11 Leavers Hoodie – 2022’.  

 

There are extras available for the hoodies included in the cost. Pupils may add an individual pupil surname printed on 

the back beneath ‘22’ and the first name or initials of the pupil on the front of the hoodie. If you choose either of these 

options, please specify on the order form, via ParentMail, what name has been chosen.  

 

We highly recommend that you take care when filling out the form on ParentMail. We will be unable to accept any 

responsibility for sizing issues and misprinted names once the hoodie has been ordered.  

 

Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions in place around Coronavirus, there will not be the option to look at samples 

or try on for sizing. Please reference the image for guidance on measurement. 

 

The sizes available are:           S         –      37”                                             

                                                M        –     40” 

                                                 L        –     43”   

                                                XL      –     46”   

                                                XXL   –     50” 
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The hoodies will replace school blazers. All other items of school uniform must be worn in line with the school’s existing 

uniform policy.  

 

Once you have completed the form to order your child’s hoodie please make your payment via the ParentMail shop. 

Orders must be accompanied by the full purchase price on ParentMail. Please note that orders after Wednesday 15 

December will not be accepted due to supplier printing demands.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 

Mrs L Pallas 

Head of Humanities  


